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PROPOSED SUBSCRIPTION OF ORDINARY SHARES IN THE CAPITAL OF 
SLIDESG PTE. LTD., A MAJOR PAYMENT INSTITUTION 

- COMPLETION OF FIRST CLOSING

The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Intraco Limited (the “Company” or together with its group 
companies, the “Group”) refers to its announcements dated 5 September 2023, 20 November 2023 
and 5 December 2023 (“Previous Announcements”). All capitalised terms herein shall, unless 
otherwise defined herein, bear the meanings ascribed to them in the Previous Announcements. 

Further to the Previous Announcements, the Board of the Company wishes to announce that the First 
Closing has been completed today. Following the completion of the First Closing, the Company holds 
249,000 ordinary shares representing 19.9% in the issued and paid-up share capital of SlideSG Pte. 
Ltd.   

The Company will continue to make further updates as and when there are any material developments 

in respect of the Proposed Subscription. 

By Order of the Board 

Josephine Toh  
Company Secretary 
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